
BoD Report February 2023

Path Planning met February 19th,

A sitewalk included conversation about existing stages and acoustic stagelettes;
visibility, accessibility, environmental and noise impacts were considered.

Discussion about ways to best utilize empty booth spaces is ongoing, including
placement of handwashing stations and art exhibits. Potential space for childcare or a
mellow space in Xavanadu has been identified.

An operational group representing the impacted members of the emergency services
peninsula met with staff, camping and construction to discuss utilization of space,
access and camping.  They worked collaboratively on mapping the area for future use.

Next Meeting is Sunday March 19th. Sitewalk starts at 10am at Main Camp focusing on
URL, smoking areas, Ducaniveaux. Hybrid meeting Zoom and at Alice’s Noon-3pm.


